
 

October 6, 2023 

 

Selected as one of the  

"Companies with Significant Improvements in Disclosure in 2023” 

 

HOYA Corporation is pleased to announce that it has received the "Companies with 

Significant Improvements in Disclosure in 2023" award in the Electrical and Precision 

Instruments category of the Best Companies for Disclosure Awards sponsored by the 

Securities Analysts Association of Japan. 

 

HOYA Corporation was awarded due to making improvements from the previous year 

in all five areas below: 

⚫ Disclosure at earnings meetings, interviews, explanatory materials, etc. 

⚫ Fair Disclosure 

⚫ Management's IR stance, IR department functions, and basic stance on IR 

⚫ Disclosure of ESG-related information 

⚫ Voluntary disclosure in line with the situation of each industry 

 

We will continue to promote disclosure to our shareholders, investors, and other 

stakeholders to promote understanding of our corporate philosophy, vision, medium- to 

long-term strategies, and sustainability. 

 

Please refer to the following website for the Securities Analysts Association of Japan's 

fiscal 2023 (29th) Best Companies for Disclosure. 

https://www.saa.or.jp/standards/disclosure/selectiont/index.html (*Japanese site) 
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